From: Derek Wilson

Sent: Tuesday, November 9, 2021 3:27 PM

To: clerk@hamilton.ca

Subject: No Urban Expansion

Clerk City Clerk,

Hello, my name is Derek Wilson and I do NOT want the urban boundary to be extended. As a 22 year old I am looking at what my future will be like for me and when I have kids, and as the world is growing we are having less food options because of urban boundaries expanding. I fear that when my kids are adults that they won't have an easy way to get food that is affordable. Expanding the urban limits hurts the future of Hamilton.

Derek Wilson

Hamilton